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23rd & 24th April 2022 μ 2nd Sunday of Easter 

Dear friends,  

On this second Sunday of Easter or Divine Mercy Sunday I recall the words of St John Paul II who writes so well 
on Godõs mercy and love:  

òLet us relive this moment with great spiritual intensity. Today the Lord also shows us his glorious 
wounds and his heart, an inexhaustible source of light and truth, of love and forgiveness. 

5. The Heart of Christ! His "Sacred Heart" has given men everything:  redemption, salvation, 
sanctification. St Faustina Kowalska saw coming from this Heart that was overflowing with 
generous love, two rays of light which illuminated the world. "The two rays", according to what 
Jesus himself told her, "represent the blood and the water" (Diary, p. 132). The blood recalls the 
sacrifice of Golgotha and the mystery of the Eucharist; the water, according to the rich symbolism 
of the Evangelist John, makes us think of Baptism and the Gift of the Holy Spirit (cf. Jn 3: 5; 
4: 14). 

Through the mystery of this wounded heart, the restorative tide of God's merciful love continues 
to spread over the men and women of our time. Here alone can those who long for true and 

lasting happiness find its secret. 

6. "Jesus, I trust in you". This prayer, dear to so many of the devout, clearly expresses the attitude with which we too 
would like to abandon ourselves trustfully in your hands, O Lord, our only Saviour. 

You are burning with the desire to be loved and those in tune with the sentiments of your heart learn how to build 
the new civilization of love.ó Pope St John Paul II 2001 

 

Have a week filled with love... 

A Message from the Operations Manager - Ruth Rawlinson  
 
 

Can you help? 
We are organising a raffle to support those affected by the recent 

floods. Are you able to donate a prize?  
Please contact Ruth manager@citysouthcatholic.org.au or 0410 470 678 

If you require assistance or are unsure of process to follow please 
contact parish office. 

 
 



PRAYER INTENTIONS   

 
Recently Deceased: Rev Fr Raymond Weaver, James Sydney 
Dubber, Claudio Verardo, Danica Maric, Robert Jordan, 
Stuart Bock and Flora Alonzo Vallejo. 

 

Anniversary: George Marrett (18/4), Francis Camilleri 
(19/4), Leopoldo Martinez (19/4), Elliot Bennet (19/4), 
Rodolfo Rodriguez Jnr (21/4), Maria Ala (22/4), Owen 
Burghes (23/4).  

 

Deceased: Guido & Rachelda Verado, Warren Walker, Gino 
Mio, Bill, Muriel, Marc & Jamie Wicket, Shirley Turner, Sr. 
Patricia Wilkinson, Anna, Stanley & Jim Atkins, Jay 
Rosenstrauss, All Souls, especially those that have no one to 
pray for them and All Souls of the Unborn. 

 

Those who are sick: Jack, Ruby; Samsia,  John Cooley, 
Christina OõConnor,  John Gavan,  Geraldine Carrington, 
Therese Mullaney, Fr Brian Egan, Allan Walker,  Pat Frost, 
and all the housebound. 

 

If you wish to be included in bulletin lists, please email the 
Parish Office.  

For Mass Intentions please email before 10am Friday. 
Donations can be made via website or given to Fr Paul directly. 

secretary@citysouthcatholic.org.au.   

Parish of Sydney City South  

under the patronage of  

Our Lady, St Joseph &  
St Vincent de Paul  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week: 

Weekday Mass times this week: 
Monday 25 April 
9.00am Our Lady of Mt Carmel Waterloo 
Tuesday 26 April 
5.00pm Our Lady of Mt Carmel Waterloo 
Wednesday 27 April  
7.30am St Josephõs Rosebery  
Friday  29 April 
8am Our Lady of Mount Carmel Waterloo 
Sunday Mass Times                                        
Waterloo: 5pm Sat Vigil                                   
Rosebery: Sunday 7.30am & 9.00am.                
Reconciliation @ Rosebery 8.30am. 
Redfern 11.00am   

 

 
Schools in Our Parish: 

Our Lady of Mt Carmel, Waterloo 

96991407 

info@olmcwaterloo.catholic.edu.au 

Principal: Mrs Marg Holles 
 

St Joseph, Rosebery (opening 2023) 

9184 6630  

Principal: Mr Bernard Ryan  
 

St Joseph Preschool & Long Day Care,   
Rosebery  

1A Kimberley Grove, Rosebery, NSW 2018 

9030 4677/  0457 036 456 

scecs.rosebery@syd.catholic.edu.au  

Director: Lidia Krslovic 
 

Jarjum School (Jesuits) Redfern 

117 Redfern Street 

99365450 

Principal: Matt Smith  

 

 

Thank you to all who are supporting 

the parish financially.  

Please use the QR code, Tap N Go, Support Us 

Tab from Website or contact the Parish Office to 

make a donation OR be set up for a monthly 

donation using your credit card. 

 First Quarter Jan 22 - Mar 22 totals  

1st Collection: Supports Clergy Remuneration Fund 11,843.10 

2nd Collection: Supports Parish 11,215.20 

Other Appeals: Charitable Works Fund 260.00 

Candle Money 
Less expenses send to Parish of OLL                                        
Phetchabun Thailand  1,200 

Project Compas-
sion Total so far. Please return boxes ASAP 1,544  

Good Friday  Collection for the Holy Land 1,854 

1st Collection  16/17 April  1501 

2nd Collection 16/17 April 1268 

Financial Update -  

mailto:scecs.rosebery@syd.catholic.edu.au


A Message from your Safeguarding Officer 

In upcoming months we will be holding Safeguarding 
training through the parish for all requisite volunteers. If 
you are required to complete the training Heidi and Ruth 

will be in contact in coming weeks.ñRuth   

Construction Update  

 

§ Redfern church exterior remediation work to has 
commenced after some minor delays this week. Please 
be patient as the work is completed. 8am Mass on 
Friday has been transferred to Waterloo.   

Ý Waterloo church: The final touches will be made 
over the next few weeks.   

ß Rosebery: Bernard Ryan, principal, announced the 
school will start in temporary classrooms at Our Lady 
of the Sacred Heart College Kensington. I am most 
grateful to the OLSH College community for their 
hospitality and support. Please keep in your prayers 
our new primary school.  

ß If you would like access to the 24/7 chapel at 
Rosebery please email your name and phone number 
to Heidi and she will send you the code. Access to the 
chapel is through the white gate and the digital panel 
is next to the door. The lights come on automatically 
when you enter and remain on for 30mins. To get 

them to come on again just move. Please feel free 
to turn on the air con by simply hitting the big 
button on the air con panel. 

§ 1st Anniversary of Parish of Sydney City 
South after Vigil Mass on 30 April Waterloo 

§ Parish Dinner Friday 6 May Doltone House 
Hyde Park 

§ World Day of Prayer Pilgrimage Day, Satur-
day 25 June Waterloo 10am-6pm  

§ TBC Blessing of St Joseph Preschool 

§ TBC blessing of ground for Primary School  
 

Please RSVP for these community events  

to the parish office 

Rosters have been emailed/ posted to Readers. If you 

are not  available on your rostered date, please contact 

the    Parish Office before 1pm on Friday so an alternate 

reader can be organised.  All readers have been provid-

ed a copy of Break Open the Word. Please advise Parish 

Office if you didn't receive one. 

Rosters Readers 

5:00pm 

This Therese Poulton 

Next Bruce Strath 

7:30am 

This Michael Burns 

Next John Sciberras 

9:00am 

This Stephanie Holmes 

Next Abbey K. 

11:00am 
This Jack Callaghan 

Next Sr Esmey 

Inaugural Parish Dinner  

 

The Inaugural Parish of Syd-

ney City South Dinner is fast 

approaching on Friday 6 

May at Doltone House Hyde 

Park. All tickets have been 

sold. We will take this op-

portunity to celebrate our 

1st anniversary as a new parish. Itõs an opportunity to 

strengthen friendships and make new ones. We cele-

brate our heritage and our achievements over the last 

year.  

As part of our celebrations for the first anniversary of 

the Parish of Sydney City South we will be running a 

raffle with all proceeds to be donated to the 2022 Di-

ocese of Lismore Flood Appeal.  

If you would like to donate a prize for this fundraiser 

please contact Ruth Rawlinson at manag-

er@citysouthcatholic.org.au or on 0410 470 678.  

On the weekend 30 April/1 May there will be a spe-

cial momento given to everyone to mark our first an-

niversary.  



World Meeting of Families 

The 2022 World Meeting of Families will be marked in the 
Archdiocese of Sydney with a local diocesan celebration. 
This local gathering will take place from Friday 24 June to 
Sunday 26 June.   Initiatives will include a local parish cele-
bration, an opportunity for families to make pilgrimages to 
sacred locations within the Archdiocese, and will culminate 
with a Mass celebrated by Archbishop Anthony Fisher OP 
with an associated Sunday afternoon ôFestival of Familiesõ.  

As Our Lady of Mt Carmel is a Diocesan Shrine it will be 
open from 10am until the evening Mass. I am calling for 
volunteers to assist on the day with hospitality and prayer. If 
you are interested please contact the parish office.  
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Sydney Catholic Schools wants to hear from local parish-

ioners about educational options, especially in regard to 

the inner-city Sydney CBD. You are invited to complete a 

survey about educational opportunities.  This survey will 

take 5 minutes to complete, and your responses will re-

main confidential.  By completing the survey, you will go 

into a draw to win one of four $100 grocery gift vouchers. 

  

 Survey link: https://scs.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/

SV_8cqU51k2sWP5FrM 


